

B.C. Federation of Retired Union Members

200 - 5118 Joyce Street, Vancouver, B.C. V5R 4H1 • 604 688-4565 • 1-800-896-5678

Fax: 604 430-5917 • bcforum@bcfed.ca • www.bcforum.ca • facebook.com/BCRetiredUnionMembersForum

Affiliate Liaison Meeting

February 25th, 2016 9:30AM-12:00 noon BC Federation of Labour Office, Board Room "A"

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

It has been a while since our last Affiliate meeting. We have much to report. Because of your help and suggestions and the work of the Board and its Executive, our membership is growing.

BC FED President Irene Lanzinger will be at this meeting.

There are still many affiliate unions that have not appointed a liaison to represent them. This appointee should be someone currently working within your union. This is an opportunity to hear what other unions are doing to help BCFORUM. Please appoint someone in your organization that will attend on Feb. 25th, 2016.

BCFORUM was put into place to help Labour be successful by enlisting retired union members and making sure that they get our side of the issues. They are a valuable asset.

It is also an opportunity to tell us how BCFORUM can help you. For those who have stepped forward in previous meeting we thank you.

We are looking forward to meeting you on Feb. 25th, 2016

In Solidarity,

Bill Silvester, V.P.

W. E. Situation

John Savage, V.P.